Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution

Woods Hole, MA 02543 Phone: (617) 548-1400

Telex: 951679



1 September 1986

Mark Hartley 209 W. Cottonwood Palmer, Alaska 99645

Dear Mr. Hartley,

I would be very happy to answer any questions possible about our work with the TITANIC and to learn more about Palmer, Alaska. I look forward to hearing from you and your students.

Our Public Information Office does expect to have slides, photographs, etc. available within a month or so; there will be a charge to cover the costs of producing and shipping the material as the demand is simply too great for the Institution to be able to afford free distribution. I have asked the Office to notify you when they have a list of what is available. Later this year, a videotape based on the video which J. J. took this summer during our explorations, will also be available for purchase. I will keep you informed.

In the meantime, I am enclosing a copy of the brochure about the TITANIC which the Institution produced after the 1985 discovery. I hope that you will enjoy it.

Dr. Robert D. Ballard

Senior Scientist

Deep Submergence Laboratory

RDB: mva

Enclosure

209 w Cottonwood Palmer, alaska 99645

aug. 7, 1986

Mr. Robert Ballard 438 Hatchville Rd Hatchville, MASS 02536

Dear Mr. Ballard:

I am a teacher in a Rother Remote State. Traying to interest my steedents in current events is after an uphill battle to remedy this I began writing to people who are making history. I ask these experts to share when experience with my students by answering a few questionsusually redected to and lo - for my students via ether letters or dape. Using this method my students have obtained first hand information from astronaits, ambassadors, actors, generals, former socamon Rostages, former watergate crimbuals, and a former presidential press secretary. would your tel willing to

MARY

about the lieuto leading up to the finding and exploration of the titanic? Any information would be appreciated. Please let me know if it is possible.

Thank your for your time.

Sincerely, Mark Hartley